
 

 

 

 

 

30th November 2023 

 

Dear parent/carer, 

To start our new history topic about life in the Stone Age, the children in Y3 will be taking part 

in an outdoor forest schools lesson. This session will be run by Foresteers and will last for half a 

day for each class. This is being funded by school so there is no cost to parents. 

The sessions will take place on the following days: 

Tuesday 5th December – Y3JD & Y3R/L 

Wednesday 6th December – Y3BN & Y3H/S 

We will be going outside whatever the weather so the children will need to wrap up warm (lots 

of layers is ideal as it is likely to be cold) and they will need suitable footwear to change into. 

They will stop for a drink of hot chocolate during the lesson to help keep them warm. Please let 

the school office know if your child is unable to have hot chocolate due to allergies. 

On the day, please send to school: 

• A change of footwear – wellies, walking boots or old trainers are ideal (we will ask the 

children to change into their indoor shoes when they come into the school building) 

• A warm waterproof coat, hat and gloves – these may get muddy 

• Lots of layers of clothing to keep them warm 

• A plastic bag to carry their muddy shoes home in 

• A mug for their hot chocolate 

Thank you for your support. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

The Y3 team. 

 


